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The Test!
As promised in our last and next to last newsletter we are acknowledging those great and wonderful  people that 
passed the test and called into let us know:  Dave R., Tony B., Henry C., Cha-Cha W., Dorothy F., and Bill R.  
Those of you that didn't pass the test may be consoled by the theory that the manager erroniously sent out the 
July newsletter by mistake, and just made up the Test!  

These Fine Folks Will Soon Be Celebrating a Milestone in the Twelve Step 
Programs:

Nick B. 9/01/90 Kathleen G. 9/01/80 Jill L. 9/02/87 Tony H.    9/02/91
Steve D. 9/06/89 Maggie C. 9/07/90 Thomas G. 9/07/82 Yolanda P.9/09/88
Ellen E. 9/12/91 Ester P              9/14/93 Tom M. 9/14/89 Joseph N.  9/14/93
Ray N. 9/16/93 John C. 9/16/92 Barbara C. 9/17/90 Don G.      9/17/86
Ronnie S. 9/18/92 Paul W. 9/19/82 Randy G. 9/21/87 David B.    9/22/85
Gil B. 9/24/78 Michael C. 9/24/90 Mac Mc. 9/25/73 Mike T.     9/25/92
Willie R. 9/26/83 Joe P. 9/26/86 Jaime G. 9/27/88 Lori B.      9/27/93
Marion F. 9/27/93 Victor H. 9/28/74 Terry G. 9/28/87 Michael N.9/29/93
Steve H. 9/30/84 Ralph N. 9/30/80

A Yard Sale and Yet Another Yard Sale!
Many Thanks to all of you that were involved in the yard sale.  We were able to make $305.60 for our Club.  
And in answer to the thousands that have suggested that we have another, Sunday, September 25 looks like a 
wonderful time to do it again.  So Mark Your Calendars and dig all that stuff that you were going to donate last 
time out of storage.

Members of This Month:
Our Board of Directors have voted for Joe H. for bringing a chain saw and cutting up the branches for the 
betterment of the Club.  Joe had an original thought and acted on it.

Carolyn S.  saw six people sitting on the steps watching a couple of people putting away the leftover stuff from 
the yard sale.  A thought, to help.  An action , to help.  Isn't this interesting stuff.


